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Lincoln Quilters Guild
Announcements

LQG Members Appreciation Night at IQSCM
June 17, 2019, 6:00 to 8:00 pm

The June 17th LQG meeting will be held on the third Monday of the Month and
will start at 6:00 pm and be held at the International Quilt Study Center and
Museum.

The meeting will begin with Ice Cream from the Dairy Store served on the
second floor of the Museum. This will be followed by a brief meeting at 6:15.
 The meeting will include a showing of Museum quilts of current and past
members. Members who have taken classes this year are encouraged to bring
their finished and unfinished projects to show the work they accomplished at
this year's classes. Ample time will be available to view the exhibits on display
at the Museum.

Free parking is available on the north side of the museum. If needed, additional
free parking is available east of 33rd street at the University. 

Please note that this is the third Monday, not the the second Monday and an
hour earlier than usual.

We hope that everyone will enjoy a chance to view the exhibits at the IQSCM.

Sign up now for these Workshops!

https://mailchi.mp/6d5b167e4912/may-20-2019-announcements?e=50d08896ef


Date: June 18, 2019
Workshop: Printmaking
Instructor: Sheila Green, LQG Member
Let’s learn two printmaking techniques: cyanotype
(blueprint) and rubbings.
Both techniques create one of kind results.
Participants will make and take home fabrics they
have created using these techniques.
Click here for more information.
Click here for the registration form.

Date: July 9, 2019
Workshop: Leftover Quilt
Instructor: Debra Jalbert
"I made my first quilt in 1992 but became
obsessed in 2012, challenging myself to stop
making quilts with patterns. I enjoy using most
every piece of fabric and consider myself frugal;
using even the smallest pieces has influence the
way I design and work. I made my first leftovers
quilt in 2016 and have made 13 of various sizes,
you could say it’s addicting.
"During class we will begin the process of
constructing a leftovers quilt, aiming to finish the first 12 inches by the end of
the day. A twelve-inch block might seem like a small accomplishment, but this is
with tiny piecing, if you decide on larger pieces your block will grow larger more
quickly."
Click here for more information.
Click here for the registration form.

Flood Relief Project

After the flooding our area experienced this spring, the Board discussed ways
that guild members could help with relief efforts. We found information about a
couple women who are collecting quilts and blankets to be delivered to those
affected. If you’d like to donate quilts or blankets, please bring them to the
August guild meeting the Board will make sure they get to these ladies for
distribution. In addition, we are looking into the possibility of organizing a Sew
Day so folks can work together on quilts for the project. If you’re interested,
please let us know by contacting Christina Chapman by Friday May 24 at
cqchapman@gmail.com or 402.450.1217. We will then contact you when we

http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=june-2019-workshop
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/classes/LQG-June-2019-workshop.pdf
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=july-2019-workshop
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/classes/LQG-July-2019-workshop.pdf
mailto:cqchapman@gmail.com


have more details. 

Threads Across Nebraska 

The guild has been invited to submit quilts for the Nebraska State Quilt Guild’s
annual quilt show in October. We’ve been asked to provide 7 large quilts (64 x
64 or larger) and 7 small quilts (anything less than 64 x 64). Since the event is
in Kearney, the guild will line up a volunteer to take the quilts to Kearney and a
volunteer to return them to Lincoln. If you are interested in submitting a quilt or
willing to help with pickup or delivery of the quilts, please contact Christina
Chapman at 402.450.1217

SAVE THE DATE!

LQG's 2020 Quilt Show July 17-18
 
Sesostris Shrine Center 
Hwy 77 & Saltillo Road
Lincoln NE

NOTE: These dates are different than originally announced at the May guild
meeting due to an unexpected change. 

Lincoln Quilters Guild meets the second Monday of the month (March-
November) at 7:00 pm at the College View Seventh Day Adventist Church, 49th
and Prescott Streets, Lincoln, NE.  June is an exception, with the meeting on

the third Monday.
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